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The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, October 10, 2023, in Council 
Chambers at 1606 – 14 Street.  

 The Asset Management Strategy serves to optimize the utilization and management of a wide 

range of Town-owned assets including playgrounds, roads, water lines, and fire trucks. This plan 

outlines the goals for Asset Management which will guide the priorities for assessment, 

maintenance, and replacement of assets for the next five years and onwards. Council approved 

the Asset Management Strategy which can be viewed on the Town website at: 

https://www.didsbury.ca/p/asset-management. 

 The Engineering and Infrastructure department has been working to reduce the amount of 

unmetered water that is lost through the network. As a result of two critical leak repairs and one 

emergency repair this year, the department is pleased to report that one of the key performance 

indicators suggests that unmetered water loss is at a three year low. 

 Council granted second reading to the Heavy Vehicle Truck Bylaw 2022-11 with a new “Schedule 

B” which includes a map of the Heavy Vehicle Truck Route. The bylaw will now be reviewed by 

the Policy and Governance Committee which will then bring back recommendations to Council 

regarding a number of considerations including signage, consultation with partners, potential 

educational initiatives, and enforcement. 

 Council approved a $1,390 expenditure from the 2024 Budget for two members of the Didsbury 

Economic Development Advisory Committee to attend the 2024 EDA Experience Leaders’ Summit 

& Conference to be held in Kananaskis in 2024.  

 


